Date :5/9/2017 9:08:00 AM

From : "Mark Armbruster"

To : "Luciralia Ibarra"

Cc : "william.lamborn@lacity.org"

Subject : Lefrak Hollywood/Wilcox scoping meeting

Attachment : 6430 Hollywood - Photos.pptx;

Hi Luci,
We have been working on a space for the Scoping meeting for the Hollywood/Wilcox project. Our client, Lefrak, owns the property at 6430
Hollywood Blvd which is adjacent to the project. The space has a bathroom and plenty of parking. | have attached pictures of the interior. We

can rent some tables and chairs. Please let me know if this is okay with you. We are planning for the scoping meeting to be between 6-8pm.

Mark









